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This bill reduces the frequency in which county financial and salary reports must be
published.  This decreases county costs on an ongoing basis. 

Appropriation
Summary: 

No appropriation is required. 

Fiscal Note
Status:

This fiscal note reflects the introduced bill. 

Summary of Legislation

Under current law, counties are required to publish expense reports, salary reports, and
financial statements in at least one legal newspaper.  This bill changes the frequency and manner
in which these reports and statements must be published.  Under this bill, the expense report must
be published annually instead of monthly, and the salary report must be published annually instead
of twice annually.  Prior to January 1, 2020, these reports and statements must still be published
in a legal newspaper; however after January 1, 2020, these reports may be posted on the county
website with a link to the legal newspaper in which they are published. 

Local Government 

By reducing the frequency in which expense and salary reports must be published in a legal
newspaper, this bill decreases the cost of such publication beginning January 1, 2019.  The cost
savings is projected to range from $2,000 to $10,000 per year, per county.  Costs will vary by
county depending on the rates of the newspaper in which these reports are published and the
workload required to produce them. 

Effective Date

The bill takes effect January 1, 2019.
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The revenue and expenditure impacts in this fiscal note represent changes from current law under the bill for each fiscal
year.  For additional information about fiscal notes, please visit:  leg.colorado.gov/fiscalnotes.


